
 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

Club Website 

The club now has a newly upgraded website – hope 

you have visited it and approve! 

On this same theme and if you have yet to opt in, in 

order to receive information from the club then 

please subscribe at : 

 

https://www.blackburnnorthern.co.uk/subscribe-to-

our-newsletter 

 

If you know of anyone who has yet to opt in then 

please encourage them so to do. 

 

 

Blackburn Northern AGM 

This will be held on Tuesday 26th November at 

7.30p.m. in the Members Lounge – ALL  MEMBERS  

WELCOME 

 

 

Footwear 

The Club has been asked, by our insurers, to remind 

members to wear the appropriate footwear please 

for the court surface they on which they are playing. 

 

 

The Committee 
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Hockey 

 

Ladies 2nd team: played Lancaster Nomads in the Caley 

Trophy. Lancaster sit a league above the 2nd team and the 

last time the two teams met we lost 9-0. 

The game was extremely close with lots of chances which 

failed to be taken by either team ending up with a 1-1 

result. 

As it was a cup game, penalty flicks awaited as a result was 

needed. Both teams went neck and neck with the scores 

level after the first 5 flicks.     So it then went to sudden 

death and Blackburn were the winners!!    Excellent 

performance. 

They are now in the quarter finals and play Lancaster 2nds 

away on the 7th December. 

 

Ladies 3rd team: excellent start to the season, with the 

team currently in 2nd place in the table behind Southport 

after 6 matches. The team have won 5 and lost 1. Only 5 

points separate the top 5 teams so it is very close. 

 

Men’s 1st team: are 2nd in the division 5 points behind 

leaders Southport. We have played 6, won 4, drawn 1 and 

lost 1. 

 

On the 16th November the team play Southport, at home, 

11.30 start  - all support would be welcome. 
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Squash 

 

The section has made an excellent start to the season with 

both the 1st and 2nd teams rising to the top of their divisions. 

The 3rd team are also doing well. 

 

A message from Jez : 

If anyone is interested in sponsoring the Squash section 

please contact him on: 

Jeremy.clarkson63@icloud.com 

 

 

Tennis  

 

The mixed Winter League is now well underway and the Club 

teams have made good starts in their respective divisions as 

follows: 

 

Div. 1      A team 1st, B team 2nd 

Div. 2      C team 4th 

Div. 3      D team 2nd 

 

The Tennis Section’s AGM will be held on the 20th November 

at 8.30p.m. in the Members’ Lounge. 
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